
NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING OF THE 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE FLAGG  

CREEK WATER RECLAMATION DISTRICT 

The regular meeting of the Board of Trustees of the 

Flagg Creek Water Reclamation District previously 

scheduled for January 27, 2023, at 10:00 a.m. has been 

cancelled. The next regularly scheduled meeting on 

February 24, 2023, will take place at the offices of the 

District, 7001 N. Frontage Road, Burr Ridge, Illinois. 

 

 

 


